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‘What you are is God’s gift to you, what 

you become is your gift to God.’ 

School Improvement Newsletter - Issue 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Welcome to the fourth issue of our School Improvement Newsletter with an update on 

Academisation and plans for September.  

“For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the LORD, 

“plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give 

you hope and a future.”  

Jeremiah 29:11 

This is a special edition of the School Improvement Newsletter, and these fortnightly 

communications will continue when we return to school in September. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards,   

RSAinsworth 

Associate Headteacher 

 

Academisation  

On behalf of Governors, following confirmation from the Department of 

Education, I am delighted to inform you that Learning Together Trust has 

been approved as the sponsor for Hesketh-with-Becconsall All Saints 

Church of England Primary School.  

 

We very look forward to working with the Central Trust Team from 

Learning Together Trust as we continue our school’s journey of 

improvement.  

More information about The Learning Together Trust can be found on 

their website: https://www.learningtogethertrust.org/    

https://www.learningtogethertrust.org/


September Staffing Update 
Governors with the support of DBE Services, Lancashire Local Authority and in collaboration 

with the Learning Together Trust are pleased to announce that we have a full complement of 

staff for the coming school year including a Deputy Headteacher. 

We are sorry to say goodbye to Mrs Grainger and wish her well for the future.  

We have ensured that the teaching staff joining school this year are dedicated, experienced 

practitioners with successful track records in school improvement as well as being excellent 

classroom practitioners.  

The new members of the school team: Miss Byrne, Mrs Fletcher and Mr Wright are looking 

forward to becoming part of the Hesketh-with-Becconsall All Saints family and along with the 

existing staff team are looking forward to moving the school forward.  

 

An introduction to our Deputy Headteacher 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

I am writing to introduce myself as Deputy Headteacher and Year 3 class 

teacher for the upcoming school year of 2023 - 2024. 

My name is Mr. Wright, and I am very excited to be joining your school and teaching the 

children of Hesketh-with-Becconsall All Saints CE Primary School.  I have been a teacher for 26 

years, having taught in the boroughs of St. Helen's and Wigan.  I am currently an Assistant 

Headteacher however I have also had the privilege of being a Deputy Headteacher and Acting 

Headteacher.  I am passionate about educating children, giving them a broad experience 

during their primary school life as well as having fun.  I believe communication is a 

fundamental part of your child's success and I look forward to a great parent/teacher 

relationship. 

I am Christian man and I am married to a wonderful wife called Mrs. Wright.  We have four 

amazing children, two grandchildren and a Cockapoo dog named 'Waffle.'  Yes, before you ask 

or start singing the song, he is named after the CBeebies dog, Waffle the Wonder Dog. 

I have visited your school before the Summer holidays, so if I haven’t seen you this week, may I 

wish you all a restful and happy Summer holiday.   

I look forward to seeing you all in September. 

Kind regards. 
 

Mr. Wright 



September Class Teachers 
We are pleased to reveal our class structure for September. 
 

Year Class Teacher Support Staff 
Little Saints Nursery Mrs C Woodfield Mrs C Bennett  

Reception Miss L Pickering Mrs Wrigley  
Year 1 Mrs H Priestman Ms J Burns 

Year 2 Mrs L Higson Mrs L Odgers 

Year 3 Mr P Wright Mrs A Boddy 
Year 4 Mrs A Fletcher Mrs J Smith 

Year 5 Miss T Byrne Mrs N Currie 
Year 6 Mr B Maguire Mrs D Riley & Mrs M Wilkinson 

 
 

Of course, there will be times when other staff members will be working within the different 
classes, for example when teachers have PPA (Planning Preparation and Assessment) Time or 
times when specific children are being supported with their individual additional needs. 
 

September Classrooms 
Having consider the layout of the school, the learning environment and home time routines we 

are having a move of two classes for September, Year 1 will do a swap with Year 6. 
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This means that Year 1 will be provided with access to a shared Key Stage 1 outdoor area as 

well as an external door onto the playground for drop off/pick up.  This layout will also provide 

Year 6 children with independence as they have their own entrance/exit so they can either join 

younger siblings and parents on the playground or walk home alone. 
 

Prior to our return from the summer break (on Monday 4th September) teachers will be in 
touch with their classes, to introduce themselves if not known to the children, to let children 
know about class routines/ topics for the half term ahead and to share pictures of their new 
learning environments. 
 

Coming in Issue 5… Welcome Back to School   


